Last Call: Free Sprinkler Evaluations Ending Soon!

Have you noticed higher water bills this summer? Your sprinkler system might be the culprit—and there's still time to do something about it!

Cottonwood Water & Sanitation District has partnered with Resource Central to offer 32 FREE sprinkler evaluations through their Slow the Flow program. These evaluations can help you spot inefficiencies, reduce water waste, and potentially lower your monthly bill. But time is running out! Limited spots remain, and they're going fast!

What's included:

- •A personalized, on-site evaluation by a trained irrigation specialist
- •Tips to improve efficiency and reduce runoff
- •Help programming your sprinkler controller

This opportunity is only available to **Cottonwood Water customers**, and once all 32 spots are claimed, the offer ends. Save water, save money, and keep your lawn healthy—schedule your evaluation today!



Act now to claim your free evaluation: Call 303-999-3824, use the QR code below or sign up online at: https://resourcecentral.org/sprinklers/residential







Every Drop Counts: How You Can Help Conserve Water in Cottonwood

Water is one of our most precious resources, and in Colorado, it's also one of our most carefully managed. Providing safe, reliable water takes thoughtful planning, coordination among local districts, and the cooperation of residents like you.

At Cottonwood Water & Sanitation District, we work hard to ensure that our community has access to clean water today and into the future. But conservation isn't something we can do alone. By making small changes at home, both indoors and out, you can make a big impact on our shared water supply.

Simple Ways to Save Indoors

Water conservation starts at home, and you don't need to invest in major renovations to make a difference. Here are a few easy changes that add up:

- Install WaterSense-labeled fixtures to reduce water use without sacrificing performance
- Shorten your shower time
- Turn off the tap while brushing your teeth or shaving
- Only run dishwashers and washing machines when you have full loads
- Compost food waste instead of rinsing it down the garbage disposal

Smart Water Use Outdoors

Summer is the season when outdoor water use can spike, but it's also where small changes can make the biggest difference:

- Sign up for a FREE Slow the Flow Sprinkler Evaluation from Resource Central to make sure your irrigation system is running efficiently
- Plant drought-tolerant, native plants, like those available in Resource Central's Garden In A Box program
- Raise your lawn mower blade: longer grass will shade the soil and reduce water loss
- Use mulch around garden beds to retain moisture and prevent evaporation

Every action you take to reduce water waste helps protect our community's water supply for the long haul. Together, we can ensure a resilient and sustainable water future for Cottonwood.



Next Meeting of the Board:

Thursday, August 21, 2025 8334 Sandreed Circle, Parker CO The Public is Invited to Attend

> Find us on Facebook for water news, tips, and resources.



58 Inverness Drive East #100
Englewood, CO 80112
Open 8am-5pm Monday-Friday

Open 8am-5pm Monday-Friday

During normal business hours call:

303-792-9509

After-Hours Water Emergencies:

303-426-3167

Visit Our Website:

www.cottonwoodwater.org

Take Control of Your Water Usage With Eye On Water

Sign up using the QR code below or at eyeonwater.com, using your customer account number to view your water use, set up alerts for potential leaks, and stay in control of your water usage.

